McMahon, Rosalind (SEN)

Sent: Friday, 18 November 2005 1:23 PM
To: webmanager.dem@nt.gov.au; tracy.jones@nt.gov.au; EET, Committee (SEN)
Subject: NoNukeDump - Comments to the Senate Committee

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(www@felix.nt.gov.au) on Friday, November 18, 2005 at 11:53:25

introduction: This submission has been generated from the Northern Terxrritory
Government website http://www.nonukedump.nt.gov.au and has been forwarded at the
request of the author and on their behalf. The Northern Territory Government has
provided our constituents with an opportunity to send their comments to you but does
not take responsibility for any views expressed in the following email:

Submission To

The Chair of the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee
Inquiry into the Commonwealth Radiocactive Waste Management Bill 2005 -

comments: As a long term Liberal supporter and Territory resident I am very concerned
that the Federal Government is taking advantage of it's current power base and
imposing unwanted legislation onto the people of the Northern Territory without any
form of community consultation or accountability. The Government's past endevours to
build a nuclear waste dump have been successfully fought by State Governments in the
courts at much expense to tax payers. The NT Government does not have the opportunity
for legal recourse, which is even more reason that the Government should proceed with
a fair and just program of consultation and decision making processes. If John Howard
decides to act as a political bull dozer I shall reconsider future support for him and
his party.

firstname: Steve

lastname: Eland






